

MEMBER OF CONGRESS
DISTRICT, NEW HAMPSHIRE

March 7, 2001

Mr. Brian Lamb Chairman and Chief Executive Officer C-SPAN 400 North Capitol Street, N.W. Suite 650 Washington, D.C. 20001

Dear Mr. bamb: Brian

I would like to sincerely thank you for taking time to address the House SOS breakfast meeting this morning. Our members are indeed fortunate to have a speaker of your caliber willing to participate in this exchange of ideas and points of view. With your expertise and insightful perspectives, I am certain that the members in attendance greatly benefited from your presentation and would be pleased to have you address the group again in the future.

Sincerely,

Again, thank you for your kindness.

Member of Congress

Member